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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
  

February 21, 2018 
 
TO:          ALL RESPONDERS UNDER REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (RFI) 
                         NO. 17-3003603 
 
FROM:   Department of Purchasing and Contracting, DeKalb 

County, Georgia  
 

 
SUBJECT: RFI No. 17-3003603 is hereby amended as follows: 

 
1. The due date for RFI proposals ·submission has been extended to March 22, 2018. 

 
2. All other conditions remain in full force and effect. 

 
3. It is the responsibility of each Responder to ensure that he/she is aware of 

all addenda issued under this RFI. You may email at pcadmin-
ops@dekalbcountyga.gov before the proposals are due to confirm the 
number of addenda issued. 
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